
Dear Sir/Madame, 

 

I am writing in opposition to SB 978.     

 

I am a law abiding citizen that believes in my constitutional right to bear arms.    SB 978 

will restrict my 2nd amendment rights and the rights of all law abiding citizens while 

doing nothing to make people safer or to deter criminals from possessing illegal 

firearms.     

 

Kindest regards, 

 

Malcolm McGregor 
730 21st Place, N.W. 

Salem, OR  97304 

(503)851-0300 

 


